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Comments:  Our family has been skiing in Vail for the last 30 years. We have athletes in the Ski and Snowboard

Club Vail program. I think the Golden Peak Expansion would be a great addition to our mountain. It would

provide more skiable terrain with less time on chair lifts and more time on the snow. It would give them a better

and more efficient place to train. 


